
Avanti Gardens Family Bulletin
Welcome to the AGS Family Bulletin. In this 

communication with parents and carers, we aim to 
bring together our whole school community by sharing 

information
MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL :

Dear Families,

I have this week seen a true team spirit amongst my team, all underpinned by our core priority of putting your child at the centre of all our decision making. At 
AGS, we want to give our pupils a second to none primary education that holds real rigour in the core subjects of reading, writing, maths and science, as well as 
having a truly inspiring wider curriculum that exploits our unique and amazing facilities.

This week in particular, we have focused on children's mental health awareness. Part of this focus was to have a non-screen day where pupils could take time to 
reflect and engage in mindfulness as well as having a refresher away from technology. I have enjoyed seeing the exciting projects that each class completed which 
you will be able to see in the rest of this week's bulletin.

Well done and all credit to families who are engaging well with the remote learning. The learning that your child(ren) are able to engage with will have an impact 
that shouldn't be overlooked.

Staff this week have gone above and beyond to ensure the curriculum and site are inspiring for pupils to return. Many thanks again to all those staff rolling up their 
sleeves to get classrooms ship-shape for purposeful, engaging and inspiring learning. Stay tuned for a grand opening of one of our new rooms coming soon.

Yours Faithfully,
Mr Milum



RECEPTION

Orchid class have had another wonderful week of remote learning. It has been lovely to speak to you all and find out what you are enjoying the 
most.
In Maths we have been exploring combining two groups together and adding more. It's been fantastic to hear so many children went out during 
our screen free day to collect sticks and rocks, pairing them into groups.
In Jigsaw we imagined that we were travelling by rocket into space and into the future. We thought about different jobs and the skills people 
need to do those jobs. We thought about what job we want to do when we are older and what skills we need to use to achieve this dream.
This week in English we have begun to look at non-fiction writing. I have heard that Hazel was inspired by this and became the teacher, telling her 
little sister lots of different animal facts. Towards the end of the week the children were set the task of creating their own food that was a mix of 
a fruit and vegetable. I cannot wait to hear all the creative ideas that the children have come up with!

Miss Griffith

Photos from home learning

CLASS UPDATES



DAFFODIL

Dear Daffodil Class and families,

What a fantastic first week of February we have had. It has been amazing to hear all about the learning you have been doing, especially for our 
Screen free Monday!
So many of you spent Monday outdoors exploring the local area, especially around Oldbury Court Estate. Some of you have been out on your 
bikes, challenging yourselves to ride without stabilisers.
Jake has been busy creating bookmarks this week, decorating them, and adding a tassel. He is even making one for me, which is very kind of him.
We have begun having video calls this week; it has been lovely for me to see your smiles and for you to share your work and learning with me. 
Thank you to Sid for reading a chapter of his book, I can't wait to hear you read again next week.
Each family now has a scheduled day and time, and you will have received a link for Google Meet, this is the same link weekly. At the time of our 
video meet, please click on the link and I will be there waiting. If you are experiencing technical difficulties, please let us know so that we can call 
via telephone.
Have a lovely weekend
Mrs Osborn and Mrs Underwood
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Sids space painting and solar system model Sid enjoyed counting in 2, 5 and 
even 6

Jake has made some beautiful 
bookmarks



SUNFLOWER

Hello Sunflower families,
Thank you to everyone who has worked so hard this week at home and in the bubble at school. I have loved seeing the work that ’s been sent 
in from the home and look forward to seeing next week's already! What a fun Monday we had working on all those screen-free activities.
This week in maths we have learnt about unit and non-unit fractions and have ended the week with learning to count in halves, quarters and 
thirds! In literacy we have been learning about persuasive writing and how to use commas in a list. In science we built paper bridges for toys 
to cross and in topic you competed your maps of the world by drawing Asia and Australasia.
Well done for all your hard work and engagement over the whole week.
I hope your weekend is full of laughter!

Miss Lollover
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Luna - No screen Monday, in 
her reading den with dad.

Elsie - No screen Monday, 
practicing multiplying and 
dividing by 2 at the allotment 
using seeds.

Robin and Joey - Tremendous effort with 
some really tricky maths. Demonstrating 
great resilience in their fractions 
learning.

Joey Robin



IRIS and PEONY

Dear year 3 children and families,
This week in Year 3 we have continued to look at rocks and fossils. I have received many more wonderful videos and photos of 
volcanoes. It's been lovely hearing how much you have all enjoyed that project.
We have come to the end of our unit on newspaper reports, and I can say with great confidence that we have some amazing journalists and 
writers in Year 3.
Thank you to everyone for really engaging with the no screen learning day on Monday. It's always lovely to use nature and the world around us 
for our learning. I have heard and read some incredible descriptive stories and poems about the walks you have been on.

Miss Butterfield-West
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FOXGLOVE

Hello Foxglove Families,

This week Foxglove children have been continuing their work on news reports and their division skills. They have also been exploring the Michael 
Morpurgo book called Beowulf. The children have been busy doing their own projects as well, Miriam and Riley have made their own books, Kaya 
has made a comic and Zed has continued making different recipes in the kitchen. It has been great hearing and seeing all the different activities 
that everyone has been up to this week.

Miss Silverthorne
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Olivia's HeadlinesRiley's bookJesse's timetable postHana dividing 2 digits



SNAPDRAGON

Dear Families,
Another week of lockdown comes to an end, it’s been lovely to see what you have been doing at home. Thank to those of who sending in 
pictures of schoolwork and completing the tasks set. It’s been good to see the brain power is being used in your stories, science and maths work.
I’m always impressed to see how creative you are being alongside the schoolwork whether it’s learning to play the ukulele, crocheting, sewing, 
art or cookery. It’s those fun activities which will continue to ensure that we have smiles on our faces in these difficult times.
I will continue to ensure that the work for Thursday and Friday is of a more practical nature, using some of the skills we have taught since 
September. Please carry on sending in what you have done, even if it is of activities not set for class.
Many thanks and stay safe and if you have any problems let me know.

Mr. Youngs
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Daisy has made a mythical creature 
linked to our writing.

Tom made a boat on Monday and tested 
it to see if it was waterproof.

Luke's birdfeeder for 
the RSPB bird count

Ellis's science experiment to 
prove how nutrition and water 
travels up a plant.



WOW OF THE WEEK 

EYFS: This week's WOW work goes to Erin for her fabulous story. 
Miss Griffith had the pleasure of listening to Erin read it to her this 
week. Erin has worked really hard on her sentences and has 
remembered to include story telling techniques like 'Once upon a 
time'. She has also spent time creating beautiful pictures to go 
alongside her writing. I think she should be very proud of herself!

Year 1: Jake has been creating bookmarks as part of Wellbeing Week, 
he has designed each one based on people's favourite colours and 
included their names. He has also added tassels so that the reader 
doesn't lose their space in their book.
Ida has created a recipe for an ice cream sundae. It looks delicious 
Ida, yum.

WOW OF THE WEEK



Year 2: Miss Lollover has awarded the wow work this week to 
Madison who has been working really hard in the bubble, 
especially on her writing.

She has written a wonderful story called The Ghost that Spoke. 
She pulled together all of the things that Y2 have been focusing 
on; planning her story using a story map, using adjectives to 
describe the characters, taking great care to use correct 
spelling and punctuation and taking pride in her presentation.

Year 3: This week, the wow work goes to Qetarie for his 
amazing volcano. Qetarie has based his model on a real 
volcano and has included some wonderful facts about this 
volcano on his model. You can see in the picture how much 
attention to detail he has and how much effort he has put in. 
Well done Qetarie, it is truly amazing to see.



Year 4: This week's WOW work goes to Miriam. Miriam has 
been working extremely hard at home with all her learning and 
has even created her very own book about ponies! The book is 
pages long and includes her beautiful illustrations. We were 
very impressed with the dedication that this project must have 
taken. Amazing job Miriam!

Year 5/6: These are bird feeders made for the RSPB big bird 
watch. They look fantastic, they were handmade by the 
children and then hung in gardens. Recipes were then written 
for English. I'm sure the birds appreciated them.



Could you include a page in the bulletin on schools closed for half term and mention that schools will still need to be 
notified of symptoms/results of bubble children over half term.

NOTICES

PARENTS EVENINGS
Parents Evenings will be happening on 31st March and the 1st April. We will be sending out a Poll so that you can select 
a time and then we will send you a link for your virtual meeting.

TIMESTABLE ROCKSTARS!
Monday sees the introduction of Times Tables Rockstars here at Avanti Gardens.
Mrs Underwood and Mr Youngs will be joining forces to launch to staff, children and
parents via a recorded assembly on Tuesday. A letter with further information and log in details
will be sent out before half term.

EXERCISE BOOKS
If you would like some exercise books for your child's home learning, we have a selection which you are welcome to 
collect. If you would like to, please email avantigardens@avanti.org.uk to express an interest. We have a limited supply 
so will be able to inform you whether there are still books available.

mailto:avantigardens@avanti.org.uk


Could you include a page in the bulletin on schools closed for half term and mention that schools will still need to be 
notified of symptoms/results of bubble children over half term.

SCHOOL LUNCH PAYMENTS and FREE SCHOOL MEAL APPLICATION DETAILS

When school returns, if your child requires a school lunch, then payment must be made in advance.
It is possible to top up your school lunch account in advance daily , alternatively, you will be able to make block 

payments, i.e. termly or weekly.
If your child requests a school lunch and their account is showing an overdue balance, we will contact you and ask for either

a payment or that you provide a packed lunch.
To ensure you are ready for the return to school and the new system, we would ask that you check your Arbor school meal 
account and clear any outstanding monies as soon as possible. Should you be unable to clear the outstanding balance in 

full, please contact the school office.
We understand the difficulties that some families are facing in the present economic situation, and should you feel that you 

may be entitled to Free School Meals, we urge you to make an application. The details are below:
If your child is in Year 3 and upwards and you think that your family might be eligible for Free School Meals/pupil premium, 

there is a page on Bristol City Council website which provides all of the information you need and allows you to apply for 
your child to receive Free School Meals/Pupil Premium:

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/schools-learning-early-years/free-school-meals
If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 there is a paper form which you can print, complete and return to the school 

office.
Free School Meal form for Reception, Year 1 or Year 2

We can then forward this to the Council for checking. If you do not have access to a printer, please ask the school office and 
we will print a copy for you.

Thank you.

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/schools-learning-early-years/free-school-meals
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/documents/20182/34276/Early+Years+Pupil+Premium+and+Infant+Pupil+Premium+Checker+Form/2361278f-6cde-4112-9181-2a3827b0a5fc


HOUSES COMPETITION
Please submit by 3.00pm Wednesday 10th February 2021.

At Avanti Gardens, we are going to be launching 4 different houses for the children and staff to be 
part of.

There are lots of benefits for developing our team work and Community Spirit here at Avanti and 
we are really excited for our children to support us with this.

We would like you to think of the possible names for our 4 different houses. There needs to be a 
link between them, but you can decide the theme.

We would like you to pick a name/ colour/ picture for the different houses and explain the reason 
for your choice. You can draw a picture and take a photograph/write your ideas down and send 

them to avan
avantigardens@avanti.org.uk

An example I have thought of is:
Oak- Red Alder-Blue Ash- Green Beech- Yellow

I have picked different trees as it links to our name Avanti Gardens and there are trees in the 
grounds of Avanti Gardens School.

We will look at all the ideas and announce a winner on Friday 26th February 2021 in Mr Milum’s 
Celebration Assembly.

mailto:avantigardens@avanti.org.uk




LOCKDOWN MENU FOR CHILDREN IN SCHOOL

Here is the menu for school meals prepared for our lockdown bubbles. Next week will be Week 3.





AVANTI GARDENS SOCIAL MEDIA
Avanti Gardens Facebook

Please keep up to date 
with news and 
updates! Do follow us on 
Facebook or Twitter 

using the links above.

Avanti Gardens Twitter

https://www.facebook.com/Avanti-Gardens-School-105365724262410
https://twitter.com/schoolavanti

